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The next Waukegan/North Shore Chapter meeting for 2024 will be on 
October 11, 2024 

7:30 pm 
Where: Where: The State Bank of the Lakes, 50 Commerce Drive, Grayslake, IL (Just 
west of the old Lake County Fairgrounds). 
 

Directions to the State Bank of the Lakes: From the intersection of IL Route 120 and 
US Route 45, go north on Route 45 to Center Street, turn left (west) on Center Street 
to Commerce Drive, then left on Commerce Drive. The bank is the first building on 
the right. Park on the south side of the building by the main entrance, then take the 
stairs or elevator to the basement and enter our meeting room. 
 

Dear Waukegan/North Shore members, 
 

We had a nice start to our fall meeting season, with 24 members 
present on September 13.  We were thus able to successfully vote on the 
proposed change to our chapter’s by-laws, which related to the free-
admission policy for chapter events.  Anna and Richard Nelson entertained 
attendees with a presentation on their trip to Antarctica which took place 
several years ago. 

Thanks to Jerry Bodden for getting our chapter involved in the 
Gateway Classic Cars Caffeine and Chrome event on August 31.  Our 
treasury received a check for $110 in appreciation for the 11 cars that our 
members took to this event.  See the attachment on this event, for photos and 
captions from Anna Nelson. 

On September 21, our Pre-War Tour took us to various northern 
suburbs to visit a dealer in European luxury cars, and other sites of interest. 
Thanks to Anna Nelson for documenting the tour in photos and words.  Her 
record is included as an attachment with this mailing. 

This year’s Run to Brighton will take place on November 3.  If you 
haven’t already signed up for it, please see the attached flyer and send in 
your registration as soon as possible. 

Looking forward to seeing you on October 11.  JoAnn Flynn and Karen 
Mears will be conducting a trivia game as the program offering at this 
meeting, so wear your best thinking cap! 
 
Your Secretary, 
Jim Greenlee 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 


